MID-VALLEY GENEXLOGICAL SOCIETY February 8, 1986

The February meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealogical Society was called to order by the president, Becky Kiger.

New members were introduced.

The Treasurer reported a final balance of \$413.73; petty cash \$19.02. The minutes of the last meeting were read.

Mention was made of mail & publications received.

Flav-R-Pak & Santiam labels shoud be in by the March meeting.

It was mentioned that former society member Martha Marsh moved to Illinois.

Ted Gump reported on the Ron Bremer's seminar in Albany January 25th.

The Women's Club invited the Mid-Valley Genealogical Sjociety to participate in the Women's Club Antique Show March 15 & 16th at 10-7pm Sat. & 11-5pm Sun. The society accepted.

ANewsletter was proposed. Marceille Engberg was suggexted as editor.

The Historical Society in Philomath wants census record of descendants of Oregon Pioneers; those who came into the area or were born here through 1959.

The speaker was Robin Becker from Graphic Impressions:

Respectfully summitted,

Margaret A. Hays Acting Secretary